Booster Board Nominations

- Booster Board Elections will take place at the Tuesday, April 6th Meeting
- Andy Eiser nominates Brian Polark for President, 2nd by Aaron Heller
- Angie Ford via Andy Eiser nominates Tina Hamilton for Girls Athletic Director, Aaron Heller
 2nds
- Rob Buehner nominates Lee Gupton and Seth Dorn for Boys Athletic Director, David Franta 2nds
- Matt McConnel nominates Matt Reckman for Treasurer, Laura Hannah 2nds
- David Franta will continue as Corresponding Secondary
- Aaron Heller will continue as the Concessions Coordinator

Officer Updates

Andy Eiser – President

- SVTM Football registration is open
 - Dave and Laura will help push out the promotions that Jarret Foster sent for registration
- Gym Update
 - Leaks in the gym Mary Beth has been in contact with the roofers; awaiting the results of
- GCCYS Tournament Games Saturday
 - o 3 Games Saturday AM 10:15, 11:30, 12:45
 - o 3 jobs per game gym monitor, gate/concessions, scoreboard
 - Let Aaron know availability tonight

Rob Buehner - Boys AD

- 6th-8th boys tournament this weekend
- 2 boys volleyball teams are all set COVID procedures have been communicated
- We will need to plan to have Booster members handle open/close 6:00 / 7:00 games on Fridays
- Fall sports registrations CC, Volleyball, Golf
 - Seth Dorn has agreed to be head golf program
 - Seth proposed some changes to the program modeling after the IHM program that would allow the players to have instruction from golf pros, as well as more on course practice each week – the cost would have to go up to about \$200
 - Also proposing opening it up to 5th graders which has been confirmed is allowed
 - Rob has asked Seth to outline the proposed program and we can review and decide in April before opening registration, which can stay open later into the summer

Girls AD - Angie Ford

- Open Volleyball Registration and Cross Country April 1st and plan for tryouts 2nd to last week of – need to confirm dates
- Angie is still planning to host volleyball clinic in the spring for younger grades
- She'll be reviewing and evaluating the equipment as well to determine if we need to make any repairs

VP

- Doug will coordinate boys volleyball pictures and 8th grade banners
- Andy will follow up and see if Doug can coordinate the registration, if not Dave Heilmann can assist

Treasurer – Matt McConnell

- Overall financial status is good
- Registration ready to submit for volleyball and need to give coaches the ref fees
- Budget will be due in May will need to know if there are any additional big expenses like uniforms or repairs
- Scholarships Boosters does 2 @\$ 750 and DMO does 4 @ \$750 each; Andy will contact coaches in the next 2 weeks for nominations

Parish Rep – Steve Nagel

- Surveys for basketball has everything ready to go and will send out
- Steve is also helping with getting the wheel fixed on the volleyball cart with a welder he knows

Concessions Coordinator – Aaron Heller

Recording Secretary / Corresponding Secretary

- Coordinate football registration communications
- Coordinate Volleyball, CC, Golf registrations when open